
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

10th May, 2024 

 
Re: Ancient Greek Day  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
We are very excited to be learning all about Ancient Greece in Class Blake 
this term. 
 
To support our learning, we have prepared an enrichment day full of 
activities associated with Ancient Greece. This will take place 
on Wednesday 5th June.  
 
These activities will support and enhance the learning taking place in school 
and we are certain your children will have a wonderful day immersing in all 
things Ancient Greek! 
  
Dressing up 
 
Children are invited to come into school wearing Ancient Greek costumes, 
perhaps a Greek God, soldier, or a character from a Greek story.  
 
We don’t want parents/carers to go to great expense – togas can easily be 
made from a sheet or other simple materials.  We look forward to seeing all 
your efforts! 
  
Kind regards, 
 
Miss C Braybrooke 
 
 

Gaddesden Row JMI School 
 

Headteacher: Mr D Merriman 
Deputy Headteacher: Miss H Smith 
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